
U3A Photography Group mee2ng March 2025  
 
Report by Alan Kenwright; Photographs by Robin Taylor, Anne Newton, and Val Reynolds. 
 
In March the photography group visited Kiplin Hall, a Grade I listed building near Scorton in 
North Yorkshire.  The building itself dates from the 17th century, though the grounds it sits in 
are an estate that predates the house, originally being part of the land belonging to Easby 
Abbey.  Both the house and grounds provided excellent subjects for photography, not least 
the magnificent walled garden which must be spectacular later in the year. 
 
Our next ouPng will be to Fairfield Mill in Sedbergh, on Wednesday 2nd April (note the 
change of day – not Tuesday!). 
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